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KATHIE:

When I was in Vail, there's a Judge Fred Winer that I met through
Pepi Gramshammer. Pepi is going to be sworn in as an American
citizen on September 16th and wants a letter from the President

to go to the Judge, not just for Pepi, but on behalf of all of those
people being sworn in that day.

The Judge will read it at the swearing in ceremony in Denver.

The Judge's address is 220 United States Courthouse, Denver,
Colorado 80202,

It should be a letter from the President to the Citizenship Class,
and it should go out immediately so that he has it wwell before
the 16th. Once it's mailed, you ought to call the Judge and let
him know it is on the way.

In addition to that, make ¢ certain that a very nice letter is
written to Pepi from the President that he signs himself, that's
suitable for recognizing his willingness to become a United States
citizen on Sept. 16th.
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